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HiJoanne,

ARTC have reviewed the EIS and advise the following:

e Are RMS acquiring the Land on the southern bridge approach? If so, ARTC will need to
be notified as soon as possible or be provided with Plans of such. The Detailed Site
Investigation for the area will need to be sent to ARTC.

e ARTC will need opportunity to review any proposed remedial action plans and final
validation reports.

Other than above the EIS has assessed the impacts on ARTC land/infrastructure.

Regards,

ARTC

Ll ol

Nicole Spear Property Officer
Australian Rail Track Corporation | 5/33 Newton Street, Broadmeadow NSW 2292

P +61 2 4941 9620 | M 0428 469 981 | E NSpear@artc.com.au | W www.artc.com.au

From: Joanne Glass [mailto:Joanne.Glass@planning.nsw.gov.au]

Sent: Thursday, 18 September 2014 12:20 PM

To: Nicole Spear

Cc: Michael Young; SISSON Vicky

Subject: Addtional Crossing of the Clarence River at Grafton - EIS copy

Hi Nicole,
Thanks for your email and phone calls. Following our conversation this morning, | have express
posted a USB containing the EIS to you. It should reach you tomorrow.

As we discussed, we look forward to receiving ARTC's comments by Friday 26t Sept 2014.
Please contact me or Michael Young on 9228 6437 with any questions or concerns.

Regards,

Joanne Glass
Planning Officer, Infrastructure Projects
NSW Department of Planning and Environment
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